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Bureau of Special Education Support FY’24 Memo #14 

Date: October 16, 2023 

To: Superintendents of Schools 

Administrators of Special Education 

 

From: Bureau of Special Education Support Division of 

Learner Support 

 

RE: 2023 Indicator 14 Post School Outcomes Survey Administration 

Funding Opportunity 

 

The New Hampshire Department of Education (NHED), Bureau of Special Education Support 

(Bureau), in accordance with the IDEA Part B Special Education Performance Plan, Indicator 14 

[20.U.S.C. 1416(a)(3)(B)], is pleased to be able to provide funding support for your staff to assist 

with administrating the 2023 Indicator 14 Post School Outcomes Survey. To be considered for this 

funding opportunity, you must complete the attached fillable format Indicator 14 Post School 

Outcomes Survey Administration Funding application and return it via email to 

Janelle.C.Lavin@doe.nh.gov by November 1, 2023. 

 

The grant funding is designed to support the allowable activities directly related to the indicator 

14 Post School Outcomes requirements during the survey window (October 2, 2023, through 

November 22, 2023) Allowable activities include: 

 

• Logging into the New Hampshire Special Education Information System (NHSEIS) and 

downloading the “Exit Report (Table 4)” to Identify the students within “Student 

Records” who are eligible to complete the survey. 

• Preparing a letter that includes the survey link bit.ly/NHEDpostgrad that you will mail to 

your identified students who exited in the 2021-2022 school year encouraging them to 

complete the survey. 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/bit.ly/NHEDpostgrad__;!!Oai6dtTQULp8Sw!XIVecazmUC7y6wvnVa0IsV0xx8RC9MnEaHp1RyTuGnCUA9WUxt8oE_AF51aXrPsK-qV8K4sq4pp4wLT0n5xjhT_mdxhm$
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• Emailing the survey link bit.ly/NHEDpostgrad directly to your identified students who 

exited in the 2021-2022 school year encouraging them to complete the survey. 

• Calling your identified students who exited in the 2021-2022 school year and 

completing the survey bit.ly/NHEDpostgrad with them via phone. 

• Posting the survey link bit.ly/NHEDpostgrad specifying who should complete the survey 

and instructions for completion to your district social media account(s). 

• Monitoring your response rate through the NHED Response Rate Dashboard. Panorama 

Education is assisting the Bureau of Special Education Support with the survey 

administration process as well as the analysis and reporting of Indicator 14 Post School 

Outcomes data. If you need assistance with logging into the dashboard, How to Login to 

Panorama will guide you through the process. If you do not have a Panorama account, 

or wish to create an account for a colleague to monitor response rates, complete and 

submit the NHDOE Indicator 14 Results Access form. 

• Contacting your Regional Vocational Rehabilitation Office and/or your local adult 

service agency(s) to request assistance with contacting your identified students who 

exited in the 2021-2022 school year that have become their clients to complete the 

survey bit.ly/NHEDpostgrad with them. 

• Creating materials to inform the public about the survey results of the Indicator 14 Post 

School Outcomes survey for your district. 

• Creating materials to inform students who exited this past school year, 2022-2023, about 

the Indicator 14 Post-School Outcomes Survey they will be eligible to complete in 2024 

(1 year after exiting). 

 

The Bureau of Special Education Support looks forward to reviewing your district’s 2023 

Indicator 14 Post School Outcomes Survey Administration Funding application to assist you in 

providing funding support to improve the response rate. If you have any questions, please 

contact Janelle Lavin at 603-271-3741 or Janelle.C.Lavin@doe.nh.gov  
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